

ANNUAL MEETING OF THE COMMONERS OF ASHDOWN FOREST FRIDAY 05 MARCH 2021

Due to the ongoing global COVID-19 pandemic and imposed Government restrictions on gatherings, the Commoner Conservators representing the Commoners of Ashdown Forest, have made the difficult decision to postpone the meeting.

As the constitution of the organisation does not enable meetings (nor elections) to be held virtually, the meeting and election will proceed at the first reasonable opportunity when COVID-19 restrictions permit.

Any inconvenience is regretted but the Commoner Conservators feel they are acting in the best interests of all Commoners and of the Forest staff.

Kirsty Dirs Clerk to the Board of Conservators The Ashdown Forest Centre Wych Cross, Forest Row, RH18 5JP

Dated: 29 January 2021